BC Rec

Matt Jensen <mattj@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Mon 6/7/2021 9:55 AM
To: Lacey Porrovecchio <lIporrovecchio@bigfork.k12.mt.us>

Lacey,
Please attach the below recommendation to the June Board of Trustees meeting agenda.

Thanks,
Matt J

Board of Trustees,

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Mr. Bradley Cosper for hire as Bigfork
Network Administrator. Mr. Cosper holds a Bachelor of Information and Communication
Technology from the University of New Mexico — Online. During college he started his own
IT support business, which he still consults for. Mr. Cosper is currently enrolled in the
University of Dallas, as a masters student pursuing his MBA in cyber security. He is
expecting to graduate in the summer of 2023.

Mr. Cosper is currently a resident of the Flathead Valley but grew up in New Mexico where
he was active with technology and the State 4-H program. He is eager to jump in to support
our technology needs and manage all supporting IT services.

Thanks,
Matt Jensen

Superintendent
Bigfork



